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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER  

“To help each person here to achieve his or her best in work and play. 

To celebrate whatever is good and follow in the footsteps of Jesus by supporting and forgiving 
each other. 

For the honour and glory of God.” 

18th October  2024  

Prayer and Liturgy 

 

In this week’s Gospel Assembly, we learnt that loving God and loving others is more important 

than loving things. When we follow Jesus, we build up treasures in Heaven.  

Everybody Writes Week 

This week every class in school has been exploring the fascinating world of dragons during their 

English lessons. All children have been reading, writing and creating their own imaginary 

dragons! They have loved sharing their ideas and there has been a buzz of excitement in every 

classroom. Once their written work has been completed, children will share their reports and 

stories with each other across school to celebrate all their hard work and creativity. 
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Charity at St Anne’s  

Our talented children have been knitting beautiful pumpkins with Mrs Discini to sell and raise 

money for our local food bank.  
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Outside Achievements 

Well done to all of our children who shared their personal achievements with us this week! From 

hiking to performing on stage, we have so many talents at St Anne’s! 

 
 

Nursery 
The children have enjoyed taking part in lots of dragon themed learning activities, including 

learning a story map of 'There is no dragon in this story'. 
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Reception 

This week in Religion the children have been re-enacting the Baptism ceremony. 

     

Year One 

Year One have loved learning all about Dragons this week. Today, we wrote the first part of 

our report 'What do dragons look like?'  
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Year Two 

Year Two created their finished products in Design and Technology this week. They made 

fire engines from 1666 using wheels and axles. Well done Year Two!         

        

Year Three 

Year Three have been creating landscapes of their dragon’s natural habitat! They have worked in 

pairs and used their imagination to create fantastic maps with lots of unusual features labelled! 
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Year Four 

Year Four have been looking at the impact the Romans had on civilisation in Britain. Mrs 

Gordon is so proud of the reports they have created! 

 

Year Five 

In Year Five, we have been very busy this week designing our own dragons! We have been discussing 

our ideas and working together to make sure our descriptions of them are vivid, intriguing and exciting. 
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Year Six 

Year Six created their own dragons, talked to their partners about them in detail and then 

went on to begin a non-chronological report based on their own dragons.  

    

What’s On!  

Extra- Curricular Clubs Autumn 2 

Please look out for the variety of extra-curricular clubs going live on Parent Mail next week for next 

term! Spaces are always limited so book early to avoid disappointment!  

Monday-KS2 Multi Sport 

Tuesday- KS2 Cheerleaders 

 Wednesday- Drama Club (Reception-Y6) and Dodgeball for Years 1 & 2 

Thursday- KS2 Football Training  

Friday- Year 1 & 2 Multi Sport  
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      Forthcoming Events 
There will be Halloween discos for the children throughout the day on Friday 25th October. 

Children can come to school dressed in their spooky costumes! Donations of drinks, sweets and 

treats towards the parties are most welcome! Please give any donations to your child’s class 

teacher or the school office. 

Attendance 

If your child is absent, please contact school daily either on the telephone messaging service or on 

Parent Mail. 

Year Five are our attendance winners this week! 99.66%! Well done!  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class   Attendance  

    Reception  98.67% 

Year One   97.33% 

Year Two   97.00% 

Year Three   96.55% 

Year Four   96.00% 

 Year 

Five 
   99.66%  

  

Year Six  99.00% 



  

ST ANNE’S RC PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL  
CLARENDON ROAD AUDENSHAW MANCHESTER M34 5QA  

HEADTEACHER: STEPHANIE CLARKE  

TEL:  0161 370 8698     
E-MAIL: head@st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk  
WEBSITE: www.st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk   

  

Happy Birthday! 

 

  

Jarvis M, Jack A, Mrs Schilling and Mrs 

Smallman! 


